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Dear parents, carers and staff
Making one change so that we maximise learning and well-being for everyone

As a Trust we are growing and finding more ways to use what we know and understand about how children learn,
develop and improve to ensure education and the experiences your children have are the best they can be. You
might be aware that many staff across the Trust work together so that the well-being and learning of all of our
children, staff and students allows us all to achieve more; challenge thinking and shape futures.

Following my recent discussions with your children, they also want more opportunities to work together and make a
difference. This is why we wanted to let you know that we are working hard to balance out and maximise learning
and rest time across the academic year for everyone in our Trust.

The proposal is outlined below, but before we move forward we need your ideas, views and support. So, please have
a read through the details and let us know if you have any questions. But, because most of us across the Trust are
also parents, carers, aunties, uncles and some even grandparents we have created a question and answer sheet that
you might find useful.

As with all key decisions, we like to ensure that we ask all staff, parents and our young people how it feels for them.
This is important as it’s one of the best ways to understand what might need to be improved, shared or changed.
When we work together it is so much easier to find solutions, even if we can’t please everyone, we can at least try.
So, you will see that for September 2024 we have planned in an increased level of discussions with families about
how the pattern of the year feels for them and to generate ideas so that we continue to improve.

gordo,

&rg y ernhurs Y &Oal@o;olf
Rl Primary School —

L LN
“Stamshaw

Infant School

University
\((gblg‘hTester

PRIM,
> e 4.

JGSH
3 (O,

2
Oop0s

Proposal

From September, we want to make one change that we believe will make a big difference to your children, our
pupils and students (and school staff):

We want to add 5 more days to the Autumn term break. This will mean that instead of being off for 5 school days,
pupils/students will be off for 10 school days and have opportunities to take a much needed break.

Dates for 2024/25: 21st October — 1%t November

Why?
e This will help us to ensure a regular pattern of learning across all Trust schools in the Autumn, Spring and
Summer term so that well-being, health and engagement with learning is maximised

Bognor Regis Campus, Upper Bognor Road, Bognor Regis, West Sussex, PO21 1HR
T 01243 816444 E unicat@chi.ac.uk

The University of Chichester (Multi) Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales.
Company number: 8595545. Registered office: Bishop Otter Campus, College Lane, Chichester, West Sussex PO19 6PE.


https://mailadminchiac-my.sharepoint.com/personal/j_halfpenny_chi_ac_uk/Documents/Jo%20H's%20folder/unicat@chi.ac.uk

University

WChichester

Academy Trust

e This will help us to ensure that the number of INSET days, length of the school days and School holiday dates
are in line with other Trust schools so staff can continue to work together for your child’s education

e This will enable us to ensure all pupils have an opportunity to have even better learning experiences in
school, in other Trust schools and on our University campus that bring their learning alive

e To help us all find creative ways to expand current Holiday club options across the Trust for all families

Next steps:
You will have the next few weeks to read the question and answers document attached and to use the official Trust

inbox 1change4Unicat@gmail.com to share your ideas and comments. This is so we ensure all communication is
captured from one place.

| will send an update on the proposal by 29™" March 2024.

Thank you for helping us to find a way forward.

Kind regards

Jennese Alozie, CEO
University of Chichester Academy Trust
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